
 
 

    
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  
 

    
 

       
 

   
     

 
 

   
 

 
 

    
       

 
 

       

 

     
      

    
 

NOTICE 

February 19, 2021 

TO: San Francisco International Airport Ground Transportation Providers 

SUBJECT: US 101 FULL FREEWAY CLOSURES FEB 28-MAR 5 

Caltrans will be implementing overnight closures of US 101. This is being done to allow the 
construction of the US 101 Express Lanes construction project. One direction of travel, either 
northbound or southbound, will be implemented each night. 

The closure hours each night are from 11:00pm until 4:00am. 
SOUTHBOUND closures will occur on the nights of Feb. 28, March 1 and March 2.
NORTHBOUND closures will occur on the nights of March 3 and March 4.

The southbound closure will be from Produce Ave to Millbrae Ave. The northbound closure will be 
from Millbrae Ave to San Bruno Ave. Detours to/from the Airport will be via McDonnell Road and S. 
Airport Blvd. Diagrams with detour routes are shown below. 

SOUTHBOUND DETOURS NORTHBOUND DETOURS 

Expect minor delays due to construction detours. Note that passenger demand at SFO will continue as 
normal during closures, and operators can continue to serve the airport. If you have questions about 
this closure in advance, you may contact the Landside Operations office at 650-821-6500 during normal 
business hours. 

Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out on things like airline launches, 
improvement projects and much more! Sign up for SFO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters 

Remove On or After 3/6/21 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.flysfo.com%2Fabout-sfo%2Fnewsletters&data=02%7C01%7CDaniel.Pino%40flysfo.com%7C143e74dd0a694d43938c08d86987e654%7C22d5c2cfce3e443d9a7fdfcc0231f73f%7C0%7C0%7C637375379683745797&sdata=C%2BCkoeZX7d40epGgzyjuWMblMa84OHXB6EAT5jPQVVI%3D&reserved=0
https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters

